
	

 

April 6, 2020 

 

Dear Parents,	

I hope that you are managing the challenging changes caused by COVID-19, and that your 
family is well.  As we all adjust temporarily to this new normal, know that we are praying for 
our students and families and that they remain safe.  The St. Andrew’s faculty and staff are 
committed to helping each student and family navigate this unprecedented time.	

Based on recent information from the Governor, we will not be returning to campus on 
Monday, April 13.  While the expected return date to school seems to be May 4th, please be 
aware that this is a very fluid situation and it is very difficult to predict the timing or the 
extent of these disruptions to our school year.	

We will continue with distance learning until we are able to return to campus or until this 
school year ends.  We appreciate your partnership in providing your children with the 
structure at home that has made this distance learning experience successful. We are grateful 
for your continued patience and understanding at this time.  You are our partners in education 
and we could not do this without your support.	

Distance learning will not take place during the Easter break.  The Easter break begins on 
Friday, April 10 through Tuesday, April 14.  Distance learning will resume on Wednesday, 
April 15.	

In closing, know that we can help one another to ensure we all remain together in partnership.  

Together, we are St. Andrew’s.	

 
Kathryn Fitzpatrick	
Head of School	
	


